
 

  

Puffins and Penguins Newsletter 

Friday 17th December 2021 

Lights, Camera, Action! 

Foundation Nativity 2021 

 

Last week saw the release of the Foundation Nativity, starring Puffins and Penguins. 

The children worked extremely hard practising the songs and learning their lines. 

They showed dedication, commitment, and amazing teamwork, but most 

importantly they had lots of fun. The children have enjoyed learning about the 

Christian story of The First Christmas. They have immersed themselves in their 

learning and it has inspired their creativity.  

We wanted to celebrate their success with some photos. If you are reading this 

newsletter on the App, please go to the website to view the images. 

www.preston.torbay.sch.uk and then go to ‘Letters and Newsletters’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.preston.torbay.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

These are video links to nativity stories if you would like to watch them with your 
child: 

 
Religious Studies KS1: The Christian Story of the First Christmas - BBC Teach 

Nativity Story - CBeebies - BBC 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/religious-studies-ks1-the%20christian-story-of-the-first-christmas/z7fp382
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbeebies/watch/presenters-nativity-story?collection=christmas
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Festive Fun 

The children watched a special premier viewing of their nativity with a popcorn 

snack. They had fun spotting themselves and congratulating their friends.   

 

 

This week the children have enjoyed a delicious Christmas lunch. Festive music was 

playing as they ate. Thank you to FOPPS, our PTA, for supplying the crackers.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children thoroughly enjoyed their Christmas disco yesterday. We were very 

impressed with their moves! We also played party games. A fantastic time was had 

by all. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Merry Christmas 

We would like to finish by saying it has been a pleasure getting to know the children 

and yourselves this term. The pupils have impressed us with their determination and 

passion for learning. They bring a smile to our faces every day, and we enjoy sharing 

an exciting and innovative curriculum with them.  

We hope you have a special and wonderful family Christmas. We look forward to 

seeing you all on Tuesday 4th January. 

Merry Christmas! 

from Mrs Bastin, Mrs Clague and the Foundation Stage Team. 

Messages 

• Please remember that you can also view this newsletter on the school website where 

you can also see any photographs that we include. 

• We have sent PE kits home to be washed. Please return your child’s kit in January. 

• Please continue to contact the school office by email admin@preston.torbay.sch.uk or 

phone 01803 607075 with any questions or queries.  

• In the event of your child being poorly, please call our absence line is 01803 607589 

where you can leave a voice message, or send a message to 07537 455343. 

• There is also lots of useful information, as well as event dates and term dates, on our 

school website  https://www.preston.torbay.sch.uk/ 

Important Dates 

• First day of term – Tuesday 4th January.  
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